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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well done to our year 4 children for their lovely class assembly, it was so nice to see how much they 

enjoyed learning about the King’s coronation.  They were so proud of doing a good deed by singing 

fantastic songs at Cheadle Manor Care home.   

The next class assembly is EYFS and will be on Tuesday 23rd May.  

Parents from Mrs Goodwin’s class please join us in the hall after you 

have dropped your children off. 

We had a lovely time at the Coronation party, thank you everyone who 

joined in, it was such good fun, we only got rained off at the very end 

of the day. I thoroughly enjoyed seeing the traditional races, the three-

legged race was absolutely brilliant. I do hope you all had a lovely long 

weekend. 

This week is SATs week for year 6 children and year 2 children, it is particularly important that all 

children are in school on time every day. We are offering our SATs breakfast to all year 6s, children 

can come to the office at 8.00, we’ll give them a lovely start to the day and help them to manage any 

nerves they may have.  We want to alleviate any stress and help the children to achieve as well as 

possible. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Hill 

Diary Dates  

 Week beginning Monday 8th May - Year 6 and year 2 SATs exams  

 Tuesday 16th May – 2.15 meeting for parents of year 5 and 6 meeting about the Sex and 
Relationships Education curriculum 

 Tuesday 23rd May – EYFS class assembly 

 Friday 26th May – Break up for the Whit holiday 

 Monday 12th June – Return to school 

 Wednesday 14th June – class photographs  

 Wednesday 14th June – 4.15 meeting for parents of year 5 and 6 meeting about the Sex and 
Relationships Education curriculum 

 Thursday 22nd June – Beach Party straight after school until 5.00 

 Tuesday 27th June – Year 5 visit to the Mosque 
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 Monday 3rd July – Year 5 and 6 residential 

 Wednesday 5th July – Year 6 playing at the Bridgewater Hall with the Halle orchestra  

 Friday 7th July – Year 5 trip to Lyme Park  

 Monday 10th July – Children in Key stage 2 playing in the orchestra at the Town Hall Stockport 
at 7.00 p.m. 

 Tuesday 18th July – KS2 Dress rehearsal  

 Wednesday 19th July KS2 performance 

 Wednesday 26th July – Year 6 leavers party  

 Thursday 27th July – Break up for summer. 

 Monday 4th September – INSET day 

 Tuesday 5th September – Children return to school 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 

Mrs Woodworth – Levi, for always trying his best. 

Miss Nugent – Tahlia, for always being polite and using manners 

Mrs Burke – Willow, for great ideas in English 

Miss Brownrigg – Mason, for always trying his best. 

Mr Fenwick – Serena, for excellence in PE. 

Mrs Davies – Scarlett, for aiming high all week in her SATs preparation 

Mrs Parker – Ollie for a having a very good week in school 

 

This week’s Headteacher’s awards were given to Adrita for having so many lines in Year 4’s assembly 

and delivering them very well indeed and Asal, who plays the French horn so beautifully in orchestra 

every week.  

The class with the best attendance last week was Mrs Davies’ class with 96.7% 

Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 

each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 4 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   
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The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 
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